
 

 

IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE 

 

December 14, 2017 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

Our records indicate you may have purchased a Hunter Contempo ceiling fan at Costco.com or in store at a Costco 

Wholesale store.   Out of an abundance of caution and in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety 

Commission (CPSC), Hunter is conducting a voluntary recall on the instruction manual for Contempo ceiling fan model 

numbers 59176 (Costco Item No: 729655) and 59174 (Costco Item No: 1111282), purchased from January 1, 2016 to 

August 11, 2017.   

 

It has come to our attention the owner’s manual provided to you had incorrect instructions for installing the globe 

portion of the light kit.   Installing the globe incorrectly will likely result in the globe falling.   We would like to ensure you 

that there is no defect with your fan or any of the parts. 

 

Below is the corrected instruction for globe installation, which is to turn the globe clockwise one third full turn until it 

stops.  

 
 

Please make sure to install the globe correctly when you install your ceiling fan per the above corrected instructions.  If 

you have already installed your ceiling fan, please double check that your globe has been installed correctly. Simply turn 

the glass globe clockwise until it will turn no further. If you try to turn it clockwise and the glass globe will not move, it is 

already installed correctly and you are done. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our Customer Support Team toll-free at 866-326-2003 (Monday-

Friday, 8AM-4:00PM Central Standard Time) or visit Hunter’s web site at www.hunterfan.com/recalls. 

 

Thank you for being a Hunter customer and we sincerely apologize for any inconvenience.  

 

Sincerely, 

Hunter Fan Company 




